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Copley Hospital and COVID-19
· Patient and staff safety are our top priority as we prepare for the potential arrival of COVID-19 at Copley Hospital. 
· The virus is of serious concern to us, our patients, and members of our community. 
· We continue to use guidance from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) the Vermont Department of Health (VDH) to put in place measures to mitigate the risk of infection.
· Copley continues to monitor the situation carefully. 
· The precautions listed below may change as the situation. 
· These precautions are temporary and in place to keep you, your loved ones, and our staff safe. 
· We appreciate everyone’s cooperation and understanding.
Curbside Testing
· Copley has begun offering curbside testing for COVID-19. Testing is by appointment only and must be ordered by your primary care provider.
· Individuals with an appointment should follow directional signage located near the entrance to the hospital to the curbside testing location.
Restricted access to the hospital building
· All patients and visitors coming to Copley’s main hospital building must enter through the front entrance and be screened by a Patient Access Representative.
· Patients and visitors to Rehabilitation Therapy, MRI, The Women’s Center, and Mansfield Orthopaedics will enter through the main entrance for those areas.
· Screening will be conducted by a Copley staff member upon entering those locations. 
Restricted patient visits
· Access to inpatient units is restricted.
· All visitors will be screened and granted access on a case-by-case basis, as determined by clinical staff in those units.
· Anyone exhibiting COVID-19 symptoms (respiratory symptoms, cough, fever, runny nose) or those identified as having had potential exposure to the virus will not be permitted access.
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